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PLEASURE IN READING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The National Reading Days 

   The National Reading Days will take     
   place from January 24 to February 3,  
   2024.  

These days, of course, revolve entirely 
around everyone's favorite ritual of the 
day: Reading aloud! 

Here are 3 tips to make it even more 
fun: 

Tip 1: Try to read aloud every day, 
make it a cozy moment together 

Tip 2: Read as much as possible in 
the language you know best 

Tip 3: Make your child a free member 
of the library and come and borrow 
books.  

During the Reading Days, children 
who become members also receive a 
reading cuddly toy (while stocks last). 
This cuddly toy matches the picture 
book of the year "Help! A surprise!". 

 
 

 DIGITAL LITERACY 

 

Audiobook 'Help! A Surprise! 

On prentenboekeninalletalen.nl you can 

listen to the picture book of the year (and 

many other books) in more than 25 

languages! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
TIP FROM THE LIBRARY 
 

More activities 

We created this page especially for The 

National Reading Days. Here you will find 

extra information about reading aloud, but 

also other activities such as a reading 

session with the mayor of Waalre or two 

spectacular theater shows based on the 

picture book of the year. Take a quick look 

and reserve your tickets. 

 

https://prentenboekeninalletalen.nl/boeken/help-een-verrassing/
https://www.bibliotheekeindhoven.nl/nationale-voorleesdagen.html

